
Sunday, April 30th, 2017 

Northview Auditorium 3:30-5:30 pm 

Exclusive Movie Premier—Free Event 

In 2015, Washington Township was privileged to bring The Empowerment Project and its 
director, Sarah Moshman, to Indianapolis.  Sarah has offered our community an exclusive 

showing of her new film, Losing Sight of Shore, an equally inspiring story of empowerment, 
before it is released to the public on May 1, 2017.  The evening will include insightful words from 
our special guest, Christina Hale.  All are welcome.  Youth should be accompanied by an adult.  
Parental guidance is strongly suggested due to the use of explicit language at one point in the 

film.  More information about the film can be found at losingsightofshore.com. 

Losing Sight of Shore 
follows the extraordinary 

journey of four brave women 
known as the Coxless Crew that 

set out to row the Pacific 
Ocean from America to 

Australia unsupported. As they 
row over 8,000 miles during 

their nine months at sea, they 
face extreme mental and 

physical challenges they must 
overcome in order to go down 
in history. Losing Sight of Shore 

is a story of perseverance, 
friendship and the power of the 

human spirit. 

Everyone has a 
Pacific to cross. 


